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MEMORANDUM FOR: Christopher I. Grimes
Comanche Peak Project
Division Director

FROM: Thomas T. Martin, Director
Division of Reactor Safety
Region I

SUBJECT: NDE INSPECTION REPORT

Transmitted herewith is the inspection report resulting from our inspection
activities at the Comanche Peak Unit 1 facility. This inspect'.on focused on
selected safety related piping weldments in the Safety Injection, Core
Spray and Service Water Systems. The results of our inspection identified
deficiencies in the licensee reviews of their contractor programs and licensee
quality assurance overviews.

We hope that this independent measurement inspection activity and
documentation satisfies your needs and we offer our services to you in the
future. We solicit your comments in the mobile NDE program to better serve
NRC needs.

OMGINAL SICHED BY
WILLIAM y JOHNSTON

M homas T. Martin, Director'

Division of Reactor Safety

cc w/ attachment:
C. Y. Cheng, NRR
H. H. Livermore (Comanche Peak)
5. Phillips, (Comanche Peak)
H. Kerch, RI
J. Strosnider, RI
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